
PUBLIC NOTICE 
KINGSHILL ROAD 7.5 TONNES WEIGHT RESTRICTION ORDER 2024 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Swindon Borough Council proposes to make an 
Order under the relevant sections of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984, and all 
other enabling powers, and in consultation with the Chief Officer of the Police.   
The effect of which is to introduce a 7.5 tonnes HGV restriction except for access 
on Kingshill Road. 

 
A copy of the documents for the Order may be inspected online at 
www.swindon.gov.uk/trafficregulationorders 

 
Objections or representations to the proposed Order should be made by 
completing the consultation form which can be found at 
www.swindon.gov.uk/trafficregulationorders under ‘Stage 2 – Formal 
consultation’ with reference (ST/TRO/Kingshill Rd) by no later than 9 August 2024. 
Any objection or representation received will form part of a public record which 
may be made publicly available. 

 
Head of Strategic Transport, Civic Offices, Euclid Street, Swindon, SN1 2JH 
19 July 2024 

 
For further information please email: TrafficManager@swindon.gov.uk 
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